Your Club/School/Association Name & Address


?? January, 2009

FAO: Planning Officer
Re: Antrim GAA Centre of Excellence

Ref No: T/2008/0718

Dear Sir/Madam

On behalf of YOUR CLUB/SCHOOL/ASSOCIATION NAME, I am writing to support the Antrim GAA’s Centre of Excellence planning application.

The need for the GAA in Antrim to develop a Centre of Excellence has been clearly established and this is an initiative that is long overdue. Such a development will not only assist our county to prepare adult and juvenile teams for inter-county competitions, but it will also be invaluable in developing and promoting the aims and ethos of our Association throughout the county.
One of the reasons that this county has not been able to fulfil its potential for many years is that inadequate infrastructure has been available for teams to train and prepare on.  Relying on using club facilities, educational institutions or public parks has proved entirely unsatisfactory and has incurred a level of expense that ought to be utilised far more effectively in other areas.

Currently there are no full-sized GAA all-weather surfaces available to train on throughout the whole of Antrim County, including the city of Belfast.  Given our climate conditions and the limited availability of natural grass surfaces particularly during the winter and spring months, there is an inarguable need to develop “Third-Generation” (£3G) pitches, something that is integral to this project.
This Centre of Excellence is required for much more than just county teams. Many of our schools and clubs also find that they too struggle to properly develop because of a lack of availability of appropriate infrastructure. In particular the local club Naomh Comghall’s, who has no facility at all, will also be assisted when this Centre is completed.

The proposed location of this facility is also very convenient and strategically important for our county. Being located just off the M2 motorway allows for relative ease of access to this facility for most clubs throughout the county.
Furthermore, we also believe that once this project is completed in its entirety it will inevitable attract people and business to Antrim town.
We would ask that you look favourably on our county’s planning application which is a most vital to allow us to develop and promote a healthy, active and successful lifestyle for future generations throughout County Antrim.
Yours sincerely

YOUR NAME
YOUR CLUB/SCHOOL/ASSOCIATION NAME
